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I believe in Australia we should all have access to excellent public health care . I am extremely 
concerned by the shift towards privatisation of our health facilities. 
 
We need emergency care within a short distance from our homes. 
 
Mona Vale Hospital should be maintained as an emergency and maternity hospital. 
NBH is way too far in an emergency from the Northern Beaches, 
 
There have been a ridiculous amount of issues with the new hospital due to the outsourcing of 
staff, and underfunding. 
 
We need good, accessible hospital care in our area. 


